
 
 

 
 

A UNIT OF THE UNITED STATES POWER SQUADRONS 

CHARTERED 19 MARCH 1951 

SAIL AND POWER BOATING 

 

     January 11, 2020 
 

Dear Captree Members: 
 

It’s time to renew Captree LOG Sponsor Messages and to acquire new Sponsor Messages from 

non-participating members.  As you are aware, the revenues collected from Captree Sponsor 

Messages, Captree Boosters, and from our Business Supporter Messages are utilized to help fund 

Captree’s monthly LOG as well as other activities.   

 

Captree Sponsor Messages cost only $15, a small price to display your message to our 

membership and show your support to the Squadron. Although most messages are boat names, 

you need not own a boat to submit a message in support of Captree. 

 

Members renewing messages or placing new messages for 2020 should complete the information 

requested below and mail a check, payable to Captree Power Squadron, to: 
 

Lt/C Michael Richter, AP 

135 W. Islip Road 

W. Islip, NY 11795 

 
 

Name: ______________________________________________________________ 

 

Existing Sponsor 

 

___ Please renew my current Sponsor Message as is (see attached ad) 

 

___  Please replace my current message with the new message shown below. 

 

New Sponsor 

 

___ Please include the new Sponsor Message shown below. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Thank you in advance for your support.  Please submit $15 payment by February 15th.  
 

Lt/C Michael Richter, AP 
 

Lt/C Michael Richter, AP  

Business Manager, Captree LOG 


